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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 

Chris Parker, Director 
Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 

 Douglas Wheelwright, Utility Analyst   
 
Subject: Request for extension of comments due on Rocky Mountain Power’s Quarterly 

Compliance Filing—2012.Q2 Avoided Cost Input Changes Docket No. 12-999-
01. 

 
Date: September 5, 2012 
 
 
REQUEST 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests that the Commission extend the deadline for 
comments on the above referenced Dockets to Monday, September 24, 2012.  
 
EXPLANATION 
The Commission issued an Action Request with a due date of September 10, 2012 on this matter. 
The Division needs additional time to complete its review of the documents filed and to respond 
to the Commission’s Action Request. Therefore, the Division respectfully requests that the due 
date for its response to the Action Request be postponed to September 24, 2012. 
    
 
 

cc:  

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 

Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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